
NOTES OF HERITAGE REFERENCE COMMITTEE 
HELD ON THURSDAY, 7 JULY 2020 AT 12.00PM 

ONLINE MEETING 

 Robert Moore indicated his absence in advance and provided 
notes on the same presentation provided to the Committee. 
He provided 3 main recommendations:  

o a general recommendation that we ensure 
appropriately experienced tradespeople carry out the 
large volume of roofing work 

o a recommendation that 1 Boomerang  St, Turramurra 
not pressure clean stonework (rectified for final 
presentation – error transferred from application) 

o a recommendation that 33 Marian St, Killara, receive 
funding. 
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